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Hi Jim, 

Things are busy, but I see a few birds. 

We routinely see woodcocks at Hawkeye Wildlife Area, but I haven't seen 

any for the last 7 days. During June and July, we saw at least 2 each 

week. We have no idea of the numbers. 

Sandy Rhodes reported two downy turkey vultures in a barn on his 

property. He said he could just see some black feathers coming in. Iowa 

county, Section 20, NW quarter. 

Hope all is well. I have the last of the papers at the printer, so 

hopefully the rest of the symposium will be published in late September 

or early October. 

Take care 

Neil


